Ref: LD/KHi/KB/Menu Changes

16th September 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

Possible Changes to the School Menu



Barr Beacon School www.barrbeaconschool.co.uk

You will have seen in the news recently that a shortage of haulage drivers and the effects of Brexit are having an impact on deliveries and the provision of a range of goods.

Unfortunately, we are feeling the effects of this too in school therefore our food deliveries are not always being fulfilled.

In the light of these shortages we may need to change the food that has been advertised on the menu at short notice. I apologise for any inconvenience and hope that this will be resolved quickly.

Yours sincerely

Ms L Draycott

Headteacher













Barr Beacon School

Old Hall Lane

West Midlands